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I am writing in opposition to the Office of Thrift Supervision’s proposal to consider favorably, for CRA purposes, 
 rural community development activities that do not primarily benefit low-income people or communities.  Adoption 
of this change would reduce sorely needed support for activities that benefit low-income people. 
  
Russ Schmunk 
2230 Hooke Way 
Sacramento, CA 95822 
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